Clarification to Bidders Questions - Supply of Utility Terrain Vehicle for the Lizard National Nature Reserve
Q: Regarding the Polaris ranger contract, I have a question about the ownership of the vehicle and if the contract is for short term use from the dates of the contract ( 4th oct - 31st oct) or if the vehicle is for permanent purchase?
A: Thanks for your interest in supplying us with a UTV. In answer to your question, the vehicle is for permanent purchase and will be owned by Natural England on the Lizard (the Lizard National Nature Reserve team).
